
 

Report for Resolution  

Report to  Executive  
 26 November 2008 
Report of Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
Subject Norwich Local Development Framework Annual Monitoring 

Report 2007/08 

Urgent Item 
 

Purpose 

To consider the arrangements for final approval to be given to the 2007/08 Local 
Development Framework Annual Monitoring Report. 
  

Recommendations 

To grant delegated powers to the Portfolio Holder for Sustainable City 
Development and the Director of Regeneration and Development to approve the 
Annual Monitoring Report for submission to the Secretary of State and their action 
be confirmed at the meeting of the Executive on 7 January 2009. 

Financial Consequences 

There are no financial consequences of this report  

Strategic Priority and Outcome/Service Priorities 

The report helps to meet the strategic priority “Strong and prosperous city – 
working to improve quality of life for residents, visitors and those who work in the 
city now and in the future” and the service plan priority “to build a successful 
economic future for Norwich and secure sustainable growth”.   

Executive Member: Councillor Morrey - Sustainable City Development  

Ward: All 

Contact Officers 

John Jones 
Michael Burrell 

01603 212440 
01603 212525 

Paul Rao 01603 212526 

Background Documents 

Draft Local Development Framework Annual Monitoring Report 2007-08 

 
 



Report 
 
1. The Council is required to submit a Local Development Framework Annual 

Monitoring Report to the Secretary of State before 31 December each year.  
This report gives information about progress made on the Local Development 
Documents set out in Local Development Schemes and highlights the range of 
development taking place locally and how that development is contributing to 
the implementation of the adopted development plan policies 

2. As you will be aware from the Forward Agenda the Director of Regeneration 
and Development is currently scheduled to submit the Annual Monitoring 
Report for 2007/08 to the Executive on 10 December 2008 following 
consideration by the Local Development Framework Working Party on  
8 December 2008.  This is however currently the only substantive item 
scheduled for consideration on 10 December and, in the circumstances, it is 
suggested that the Portfolio Holder for Sustainable City Development and 
Director of Regeneration and Development should be granted delegated 
powers to approve the Annual monitoring report for submission to the Secretary 
of State.  

 


